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News & Announcements: 
v The first CCC meeting of 2022-23 was held on October 4, and much of the meeting time was devoted to 

orientation presentations about articulation and the roles and responsibilities of the CCC Reps, and 
introductions by the membership. 

 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 APPT - Beginning Cutting, Tacking & Welding      A. Stafford 
 PHOT - Photoshop for Photographers III (noncredit)     K. Jordahl 
 PHOT - Studio Photography Techniques III (noncredit)     K. Jordahl 
 
v GE Subcommittee Membership: Are you interested in being more involved with curriculum, but are short 

on hours? Serving on a GE subcommittee may be the perfect fit! We need more volunteers to review GE 
applications. Even if you don’t teach in a specific GE area, you can still serve on the subcommittee for that 
area. If you're interested or would like further information, please contact your CCC Reps, Eric, or Mary. 
We'd love to have you! 

 
v State Approval Received: Over the summer, we received state approval for a bunch of new degrees and 

certificates, which were approved by CCC during winter and spring quarters: AS Degree in Air Conditioning 
Mechanic; AS Degree in Test, Adjust and Balancing (TAB) Technician; and nine Certificates of 
Achievement: Advanced Sports Medicine, Infant and Toddler Development and Care, Nanny, Child, and 
Family Studies, Bookkeeping, CPA Exam Preparation - Audit, CPA Exam Preparation - Business 
Environment and Concepts, CPA Exam Preparation - Regulations, Financial Accounting, Payroll 
Preparation. Congratulations to everyone who worked on these new programs! 


